

Crossett City Council met February 27, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. in the Crossett Public Library to review the January, 2023 financial reports.

Present: 	Mayor Crystal Marshall, Clerk/Treasurer Clark Terrell

Councilmembers:	Dan Pevy, Kerstin Mondragon, Chris Gill, Sheila Phillips, James Knight, CT Foster

Absent:	City Attorney James Hamilton


Mayor Marshall stated that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss financial reports for month of January. 

Mayor Marshall informed the council that she, along with a crew of representatives from Arkansas Municipal League, have scheduled a trip to Washington DC for the National City Summit. The trip will be from March 22-29.  She will be representing the city, meeting with legislators and other governing officials.  Mayor Marshall and council feel that this is a great networking opportunity and a good way to put the city of Crossett in the spotlight.

Questions concerning certain line items were asked.  It was noted that the court funds were not updated.  This will be corrected and revised for the February financials.

With no other discussion, motion by Councilman Gill, seconded by Councilwoman Mondragon to adjourn the finance meeting.  Roll call vote.  All vote yes.  Meeting was adjourned.



_____________________________			______________________________
Clark Terrell, Clerk/Treasurer			Crystal Marshall, Mayor


